
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Important notification - Communication with the school over the summer (2018) 
 

Due to some important and necessary updates to the computer system, the school servers 
will be “down” over the summer break (from Monday 23 July). You will be notified when the 
network is available but this will have an impact on communication, in particular the school 
email system. 
 
Therefore if you need to contact the school over the summer, please use one of the 
following email addresses: 
 
General matters (including communication with staff)  admin@ripongrammar.com  
Boarding enquiries       boarding@ripongrammar.com  
Sixth Form admissions      griffithse@ripongrammar.com  
Invoices and payment enquiries     invoices@ripongrammar.com 
 
 
The school telephone will be available throughout the summer but there is no answer 
machine service and staff will only be in occasionally to take your call. 
 
This will not affect examination results days where staff will be available throughout the 
day. 
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